PRAYER ITEMS
Bri&gcwag
Pray this week for all those who are serving the Lord in Children's
ministry — Sunday School teachers and Nursery workers. Pray they
would have joy in serving and that they would see young lives
growing closer to Jesus.

Sick & Shut|n
Lucille Kroeker, Lydia Braun Cypress Regional Hospital
Gertie Penner Cypress House
Henrietta Friesen Herbert Nursing Home
Kay Hoffman, John Tacholsky Herbert Heritage Manor
Herb Tacholsky, Arlone Wirsche The Meadows

John Neustaeter, Helen Doerksen

Saskatchcwan Comcercncc of MB Clwrchcs

MB Fastors

Pray for Jeff & Jocelyn Froese and Alan & Grace Hartston serving at
Meadow Lake MB Church.

MB Missions
Stacy Kuhns serves with MB Mission in Peru. Pray for: Stacy's
ongoing leadership support for three churches; Work with young
women in the Casa Caminata discipleship house and ongoing
rebuilding and aid for those affected by 2017 floods and mudslides.

Swift Current Churches

Pray for the Ministry at Trailview Alliance Church.

Bridgeway Community Church Mennonite Brethren
306-773-8945; bridgeway@sasktel.net www.bccsc.ca

SUNDAY MARCH 11, 2018

Our Mission
To Glorify God and Make Him Known

Our Core Values
To live Christ-Centered lives of
Love, Grace, Humility, Spiritual Maturity
& Mission.

This Morning at Bridgeway
9:30 Life Classes & Coffee Hour Fellowship
10:45 Worship, Prayer & the Word
Bob Cappelle - Luke 22:39-71




Welcome to our Sunday morning Worship Service! Curtis Klassen

and his team will lead us in worship and Michael Epp will minister
during the Offering time. Bob Cappelle will then bring the message
from Luke 22:39-71.

Prayer Room — Sunday mornings @ 10:30 in the South Hallway.

Connection Cards - are in the pews and we encourage you to use
these so we can connect with you in a meaningful way.

Children’s bulletins for ages 3-6 and 7-12 are available at the
Children’s Ministry Bulletin Board in the Foyer. Help yourself.

Nursery — Supervised Child Care is available during the worship
service in the “Play Room” in the north hallway for ages 3 and under
March 11 - Julia & Mariah Torgrimson

March 18 - Patricia Orthner & Roxy Dyck

THIS WEEK March 12-18, 2018

Office Hours: 9-12 &1 -4

MONDAY 9:00-4:00 Quilting
6:30 — Evening Quilting
TUESDAY 9:30-11:30 - MOPS
WEDNESDAY 6:30-7:30 - KREW - Children’s Choir
7:00-9:30 - Youth Worship Coffeehouse
@ Church Of The Open Bible
THURSDAY 7:30-Women’s Ministry Bible Study
FRIDAY
SATURDAY
SUNDAY 9:30am — Westbank question and answer hour

‘ r”)LT Therewillbe a baby shower for [ rin & Gemma Qliver

| | TODAY @ 2pm in the FC”OWSI‘IiP room. Allladies are
LT —p——

71 E Women’s Ministry is hosting a Bible Study on Discipleship.
- 4 It will run for four weeks on the following evenings, all at
7:30pm in the Fireside Room: March 15, 22, and 29.

Church Constitution: Please take a look at the new Constitution
posted on the Bulletin board by the main doors. To be in compliance with
Revenue Canada there will be a short meeting following the morning
service on March 18, 2018 in order to take a vote to approve and accept
the Constitution.

Senior Moments - March 20t 11:30 in the
, (= Fellowship Room. Soup & Bun Lunch will be
& ,, served. Sign-up sheet is at the Office Counter.

r

Condolences to Todd & Barb Klaassen and Arverd & Roxy Dyck and
families on the passing of their Dad, Ormond Klaassen. Our
thoughts and prayers will be with you and your families.

Condolences to Alvina Unger, Hulda Braun, Johnny & Selma
Redekop and families on the recent passing of their brother Art
Redekop of Abbotsford. Our thoughts and prayers will be with you
and your families in the days ahead.

West Bank Bible Camp: For those who may be interested there will
be a time during the Sunday School hour next Sunday, March 18t
for you to ask your questions about the ministry at West Bank.

MCC Report: Dan Siebert will present an MCC report on March 25
during the Sunday School Hour.



COMMUNITY OUTREACH UPDATE

A large heartfelt Thank You from the Family Resource Centre
for the beautiful baby quilts donated by the Bridgeway
Quilting Ladies. These quilts are being given to under
resourced families living in our community. They are also
thrilled to be using our kitchen. Once a month they host a
cooking class which teaches women how to prepare tasty
nutritious meals for their families. The Family Resource
Centre is profoundly grateful for the ways in which Bridgeway
is helping Swift Current become a better place to live.

The Refugee Resettlement Committee is hosting an inaugural
fundraising banquet on Friday, April 20" Many churches in
Swift Current are participating in this event. Bridgeway’s
contribution is providing volunteers for the day of the
banquet which includes setup, taking tickets, serving, and
cleanup. We'll need around 20 people to make this happen.
Please call Brenda Epp at 306-778-0880 if you would like to
help. Thank you!



